NOTICE

October 5, 2015

To: Village Resident/Business Owner

NYSDOT will begin roadwork on Oakland Ave. in the Village of Warwick on October 10. They will be
working between the RR Tracks and First Street. Work will be done between the hours of 3:30am and
10:00am to cause as little inconvenience as possible. Meter parking will be unavailable in this area
during this time. If you have any questions please feel free to contact my office at 845-986-2031 Ext6.

Michael Moser
DPW Supervisor
Village of Warwick



